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I support rebates for battery operated leaf blowers because they cause less harm 

than gas operated blowers. They are typically a lot quieter, and currently you cannot 

walk through my neighborhood during the day without hearing several gas blowers. It 

would be a burden on many professional landscapers (often one- or two-person 

companies) who will need to purchase new blowers when that legislation goes into 

effect. This rebate will incentivize a faster transition and offer more fairness in the 

process.  


